Sent: 26 July 2017 07:16

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 100 AVENUE ROAD, SWISS COTTAGE, NW3 3HF APPLICATION REF: 2017/4036/P

S96A NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION

Dear Mr McClue

it appears that in the new application that changes have been make no attention has been paid to the recent
catastrophe at Grenfell Tower and no consultation has been made with the Fire Brigade.

Cheaper materials will be used making the building less safe and other changes have been made to inhibit safety.
| feel it would be against the interests of safety to go ahead with these plans.

Jean Manthorpe



